Marshall University
Marshall Digital Scholar

Marshall University News Letter 1972-1986 Marshall Publications

8-20-1974

Marshall University News Letter, August 20, 1974

Ofhce of Informational Services

Follow this and additional works at: http://mds.marshall.edu/oldmu_news_letter

Recommended Citation

Office of Informational Services, "Marshall University News Letter, August 20, 1974" (1974). Marshall University News Letter
1972-1986. Paper 156.
http://mds.marshall.edu/oldmu_news_letter/156

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Marshall Publications at Marshall Digital Scholar. It has been accepted for inclusion in
Marshall University News Letter 1972-1986 by an authorized administrator of Marshall Digital Scholar. For more information, please contact
zhangj@marshall.edu, martj@marshall.edu.


http://mds.marshall.edu?utm_source=mds.marshall.edu%2Foldmu_news_letter%2F156&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://mds.marshall.edu/oldmu_news_letter?utm_source=mds.marshall.edu%2Foldmu_news_letter%2F156&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://mds.marshall.edu/mu_publications?utm_source=mds.marshall.edu%2Foldmu_news_letter%2F156&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://mds.marshall.edu/oldmu_news_letter?utm_source=mds.marshall.edu%2Foldmu_news_letter%2F156&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://mds.marshall.edu/oldmu_news_letter/156?utm_source=mds.marshall.edu%2Foldmu_news_letter%2F156&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:zhangj@marshall.edu,%20martj@marshall.edu

MARSHALL UNIVERSITY

ews Letter

OFFICE OF INFORMATIONAL SERVICES e NEWS BUREAU ¢ MARSHALL UNIVERSITY @ HUNTINGTON, WEST VIRGINIA 25701

August 20, 1974

*#%  SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT  ***

Previous announcements in the News Letter concerning the President’s Reception and Dance
to be held Monday, Aug. 26, have resulted in some confusion as to those invited to attend.

To clarify the situation, President Hayes has announced that all members of the Marshall
University faculty and staff and all retired faculty and staff members are cordially invited to attend
with their spouses or ‘“dates.”

Please accept this announcement as your invitation.

The reception and dance will be held next Monday from 8 p.m. to 11 p.m. in the Memorial
Student Center Multi-Purpose Room, with Dr. and Mrs. Hayes as hosts. Music will be provided by
“The Gentlemen III”” and refreshments will be served.

Assisting in arrangements are the Faculty Wives Club, the Faculty Women, and the Faculty

Service Committee.
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